
Multiple files are bound together in this PDF Package.

Adobe recommends using Adobe Reader or Adobe Acrobat version 8 or later to work with 
documents contained within a PDF Package. By updating to the latest version, you’ll enjoy 
the following benefits:  

•  Efficient, integrated PDF viewing 

•  Easy printing 

•  Quick searches 

Don’t have the latest version of Adobe Reader?  

Click here to download the latest version of Adobe Reader

If you already have Adobe Reader 8, 
click a file in this PDF Package to view it.

http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html




From: Chris Romanini
To: Worl, Robert@Energy; leonard.scandura@valleyair.org; dave.


warner@valleyair.org; Roberts, Blake@Energy; 
Subject: docket HECA 08 AFC 8A
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2013 7:58:11 AM


I have not received replies that you received Donna Tracy's email, 
forwarded by me.  Could you please confirm you received it? 
Chris Romanini 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Chris Romanini <roman93311@aol.com> 
To: robert.worl <robert.worl@energy.ca.gov>; leonard.scandura 
<leonard.scandura@valleyair.org>; dave.warner 
<dave.warner@valleyair.org> 
Cc: DTracy10s <DTracy10s@aol.com> 
Sent: Mon, May 13, 2013 7:16 pm 
Subject: docket HECA 08 AFC 8A 
 
Donna Tracy asked me to forward her comments for docketing with the CEC 
and for comments to the Air District.  For some reason they were 
returned to her. 
Please Docket 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: DTracy10S <DTracy10S@aol.com> 
To: Roman93311 <Roman93311@aol.com> 
Sent: Mon, May 13, 2013 5:42 pm 
Subject: Fwd: docket HECA 08 AFC 8A 
 
Chris, 
     Here is my letter.  I'm not the greatest at expressing myself, but 
at least it's another no that's being voiced. I rechecked the adresses 
you sent me. 
      From: DTracy10S@aol.com 
To: Leonard.scandural@valleyair.org,   dave.warner@valleyair.org, 
Robert.wort@energy.ca.gov 
Sent: 5/13/2013   4:44:20 P.M. Pacific Daylight Time 
Subj: docket HECA 08 AFC 8A 
 
    
        I am opposed to this project.  As a   Buttonwillow resident I 
believe it would only add to the pollution in our   valley. I find it 
hard to understand in an area that has some of the worst air   in the 
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nation you would want to add to it.  The other concern is this   area 
has some of the most productive ag land in the nation and the 
proponents   have not been able to show it would not be harmful.  
Whatever happened to   the idea of placing these types of projects in a 
low populated, low producing   part of our country? 
                           Thank you for your time, 
                                 Donna Tracy 
 
 
 
 
 
 





